Message

From: Chris Carrier

Sent: 6/7/2019 4:46:10 PM

To: Kate McGrann [/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=ec6963b403bc44138deefaf39f136b75-kmcgrann]; John Mather

[/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group

(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=519790ce166249b4bffb33cd1e926402-jmather]

Subject: MTO Funding in 2007-2008

Attachments: MTO announcements; 5627 signed.pdf; MTO FUNDING LETTER.PDF

Flag: Follow up

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. McGrann, Mr. Mather, attached for your interest is information from 2007 and 2008 regarding the funding announcements referenced in Mr. Edwin Houghton's testimony this morning. He referenced then Deputy Mayor Cooper having a role in these discussions – she did not and secondly he referenced Mr. Bonwick getting the meetings for him/us with various Ministers. I have NO knowledge of this and further I do not believe it.

Mr. Gord Canning of Blue Mountain resorts and also the 4 Mayors of the neighburing communities were involved in these discussions for some time. Mr. Bonwick had no role that I am aware of nor would have sanctioned.

Best Regards, Chris